
   

   
 

April 26, 2021 
 

Honorable Michelle Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 

Re: Case 18-E-0138- Electric Vehicle Make-Ready Program Factor 
 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 The amended tariff leaf set forth below is being filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation 
(“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) on April 26, 2021 to become effective on June 1, 2021. 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 

1st revised Leaf No. 106.1.9 
 

The purpose of this filing is to make further revisions to the December 2, 2020 compliance filing to include “future-
proofing Company infrastructure” in the Utility-Owned Make-Ready Work definition. 
 
The Company requests that the requirement of § 66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law and 16 NYCRR §720-8.1 as to 
newspaper publication be waived. 
 
Questions related to this filing should be addressed to Taylor Alonso at 845-486-5554 or talonso@cenhud.com. 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
 
                Christopher M. Capone  
                      Executive Vice President & CFO 
LETT519 

 Received: 04/26/2021 


